
What a Week!
News of December 2

SUPPLIES NEEDED: sandwich baggies, clorox 
wipes, and tissue. THANK YOU! 

Holidays Around The 
World is our theme for 
the rest of the month. 
We have special 
guests lined up and 
extra 
special 
activities! 

Winter Show and Reception
Thursday, December 22

All are invited including 
grandparents, other relatives, 
neighbors and friends!

Students will arrive at 8:30 am 
dressed in holiday attire. The 
extravaganza will begin at 9:00 
am with the reception to follow. 

There is an 11:00 am dismissal. 
You may take your child with you 
after the reception, or your usual 
pick-up person should arrive at 
11:00 am. There is no 
lunch/STEAM team. 

Download the RiseRight 
app or go to 
www.raiseright.com and 
use enrollment code 
8AFCE1BL55L23
to buy gift cards with up 
to 12% of the profits 
donated directly back to 
the preschool! Over 
1,000 name brand 
retails are part of the 
program. You can even 
purchase Mariano’s gift 
cards to do your own 
grocery shopping and 
we’ll receive 4% back. 

http://www.raiseright.com

